December , 2015

To Whom It May Concern:

We are very pleased to write this letter of recommendation on behalf of the
industrial insulation company “Bushev’” EOOD. We have executed together
with Bushev EOOD insulation works on Heavy Residue Process Complex First
Phase - on the building site of Lukoil Neftochim Bourgas Refinery in Bulgaria
during the period December 2014 — December 2015. We can confidently affirm
that Bushev EOOD has been executing all necessary insulation works in
extremely compressed time frame, but with exceptional competence and
professionalism, covering all the necessary in good quality standards.

We would like to highly recommend Bushev EOOD to any further
organization that needs insulation works. We reckon that Bushev EOOD
possesses all necessary resources to perform correctly and timely any type of hot
insulation works. Moreover, collaborating with Bushev EOOD brings not only
pleasure, but also security that the required work will be professionally
executed.

Sincerely,

Alessandro Capodicasa

Site manager

Irtis Slr (Irem Group)

Address: via Stentinello 9, Contrada Targia - 96100 Siracusa (SR) - Italy
E-mail: alessandro.capodicasa@iremspa.it




